17th November 1955
' Ionosphere Prediction Service
5 Hickson Road :
Millers Point, New South Wales
Australia

Dear van de Hulst:

Many thanks for your letter of the 8th which
arrived here via Tasmania today. I'm sorry I didn't answer your
previous note, but up to recently things have been a bit of a tizsy
trying to get finished up. Ouf results of the past winter have
been organized in some detail in a paper entitled "Cosmic Radio Waves
Near One Megacycle" by Grote Reber and G, R. Ellis, It has been
sent to Tuve and will probably appear in the March issue of J.G.R.
Unfortunately, we didn't meke yp any extra copies or figures; so
an abstract for your bulletin is not readily available, However, I
would suggest that, if you wish, you may include the above title
and authors with a statement underneath that the subject matter
will appear in an early issue of J.G.R.

In a few days I am leaving here for America, If necessary,
I can be contacted as follows,

Dec. 2nd to 15th General Delivery
Wailuku, Maui, Territory of Hawaii

Dec, l6th to Jan., 4th 212 West Seminary Avenue
Wheaton, Illinois

January 5th to 16th Carnegie Institution of Washington
5241 Broad Branch Road
Washington, D.C,

Jan. 17 to Feb, 4th Hesearch Corporation

4LO5 Lexington Avenue
New York 17, New York

Between the 5th and 23rd, I expect to stop at Manchester,
Cambridge, Lieden and Paris, It is certainly nice to learn that
your 25 meter telescope is producing results even before the drive
is attached, Probably by the time I get there it will all be in
first class order and operating 2. hours a day.

Locking forward to seeing you early next year, I am

Sincerely yours,

(S nolis

rote Reber



